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Dear Praying Friends,                                                                            Nov 2019             
  

November has been an incredibly busy and exciting month! There was the normal time spent teaching in the various 
Bible colleges as well as 5 different graduations. There is such joy as the students finish their last classes and look to the future 
and what God has in store for them. I talked with several men who are planning to start churches back in their villages, as well 
as other students who are preparing to take on the role of assistant pastor for a few years before starting a church of their own. 
There were 28 graduates this month and another two graduations that will happen in February. Please pray for these men as 
many of them return to areas where they will be working to share the gospel and make disciples for the sake of our Savior.  

We were thankful to have the directors, staff and several other missionaries from our board spend several days here 
with us for a regional meeting. They were a blessing and encouragement to us!  It was a great time as we prayed and planned 
for how to better serve our Lord and reach Africa with the Gospel.  

Continue to pray for our Swahili learning. I have been preaching 30 minute messages in Swahili, but I am striving to 
improve in the language as there is still so much more to learn and understand.  

I have an exciting opportunity that appears to be opening up by the grace of God. The country of Somalia has been a 
burden on our hearts for many years, and it appears that I will be able to make a trip there in the near future. I will be able to 
give more information in later updates, but for now please pray that God continues to open the way, allows for gospel          
connections, and safety.  

Our dear friend Randy Stirewalt has amazed the doctors with his improvements. Continue to pray for him as he battles 
cancer and hopes to return to Kenya soon. 

We want to say how thankful we are for our dear friends and churches that have faithfully prayed for us and             
financially supported us. We are so grateful for you and continue to pray God’s blessing on each one.  

   Sending a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to all ! 

                 Josh, Bethany, Abram and Journey Wormley 
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